Kester, Tony
‘kfletcher@nasuad.org'kfletcher@nasuad.org
12/16/2014 2:46:17 PM

HCBS 2017

Kim,

| have been asked to inquire as to the dates for the 2017 HCBS Conference. South Carolina is hosting the 2017 SE4A
Conference and they don't want to schedule the same dates as HCBS.

The dates under consideration are September 10-13.
Thanks for any information you have on this.

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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